Polanco, Joanna

From: nz <njz_yummy@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 10:41 AM
To: Polanco, Joanna

Subject: TNR

To Whom it may concern,

| am emailing to let you know that | support the continuation of the TNR program allowing feral cat colonies. By
allowing this program you are promoting a humane solution to help lower the homeless cat numbers. | believe with the
amendment placed by WHS more people will come aboard and in the end will help control the feral cats in the
neighborhoods.

Thank you,

Nicole' Zellner

4144s 5th St
Milwaukee, W1 53207



